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I strongly support the passage of this bill!! Oregon has once again put the 'cart before 

the horse' in implementing a rule that they 'haven't thought out' and provided the 

infrastructure that is required for the businesses to follow this rule!! There is only one 

'charging station' for semi-trucks in the state.  Semi-trucks, at this current date, don't 

get the range that is necessary for these vehicles to deliver products from the eastern 

part of the state to the western part of the state. The rule might look good in theory, 

but it isn't practical at this time! It will decimate a lot of businesses that are currently 

an integral part of Oregon's economy! 

 

 


